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LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER TERM 2016 – Friday 27th May 2016

Dear Parents/Carers, 
We have had another busy week at St Theresa’s!  
Miss Reilly set a series of Secret Agent Training 
missions where the children had to find clues in 
different texts to find out what a secret message 
said, use numbers in lots of different ways and use 
measures, shapes and directions. She was extremely 
impressed with how well they did. They are now 
accomplished Secret Agents and even have their own 
agent identity cards which have their fingerprints on 
them! Well done Year 2 we are all very proud of you! 
Children in Year 5 and Year 6 represented the school 
in a Tri Golf tournament across the borough and they 
came 3rd in their group – well done!. On Thursday we 
hosted a deanery moderation afternoon for RE 
leaders and were joined by our Diocesan advisor who 
celebrated all the RE learning happening across the 
schools. Thank you to Year 3 Red Class who along with 
the help of Miss Shatiry and Mrs Tarrant led us in a 
beautiful assembly this week. They reminded us of the 
gifts Christ has given us and how we must use them 
every day for the good of others and ourselves. The 
children spoke from memory and sang so beautifully. 
It was wonderful to see children display their creative 
talents and shine like bright stars when they had the 
opportunity to sing, dance and act! We were very 
touched by their prayerful act of worship. 
A little reminder that our Summer Extravaganza 
takes place on the 25th June. Watch this space for 
more information about how you can get involved! 
I would like to wish the staff, children and you, the 
parents, a very well earned rest this half term break!  
God Bless!   
Miss Kelly     

Reminders!  ‐ Holidays in term time will not be permitted. Please ensure your child is present the last day of the term 

and the first day of a new term. These are checked by the EWO. Punctuality is checked too! The gates open at 8:30am and 

the school day starts at 8:50am. Thank you!  Please would you bring an appointment card if your child is visiting the doctor, 

dentist or a letter if it’s a hospital appointment.  Please try to make medical appointments after school if you are able to do 

so.  Many thanks for your support. School Building Fund – If you haven’t already made your voluntary contribution towards 

the School Building Fund we would really appreciate your donation. Contributions will go towards installing an electric gate 

Musical Friends 
Thank you so much to the children from St 

Theresa’s who performed at the Musical 
Friends concert last night. The children 
were completely unfazed by their live 

audience. 
The concert was arranged by Jean Marc 
Evans with the help of The Friends and 

raised £285.70 to go towards equipment 
for the playground. This was a wonderful 
evening and a lovely opportunity for the 

children to showcase a wide range of 
musical talents. 

Many thanks to everyone involved. 

Year 5 Trip to the Phoenix Cinema
 

Last week Year 5 had a fantastic time taking part 

in workshops linked to their topic ‘Local History’. 

They found out about the Battle of Barnet which 

took place in 1471. They also had the opportunity 

to try on some armour and could not believe how 

heavy it was! 

They then visited the Phoenix Cinema and found 

out about ‘silent films’ where the actors do not 

speak. They also learnt about the history of the 

cinema and how it was built more than a hundred 

years ago and is one of the oldest cinemas in the 

country! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary – Parents are welcome to all Assemblies & Masses 

 

Patronal Feast Day Mass 7th June 9:15am 

Yr 2 Class Assembly Wednesday 15th June 9:15am 

Summer Extravaganza 25th June 3pm to 6pm 

Sports Games Day 4th July in the Cricket Club am Infants pm Juniors 

Yr 5 Westminster Cathedral ‘Good Shepherds Mass’ 9th June. 

Yr 6 Isle of Wight 13 – 17th June. 

New Reception Parent meeting Thursday 23rd June 7pm.

Achievements 

 
Reception Adam – For writing a lovely goodbye letter 

to our class butterflies. 
Ramneek – For coming to school with a big 
smile on her face everyday. 

Y1  Joe – For being a positive member of Yr 1. 
Megi – For trying hard in her phonics 
learning. 

Y2  Michael S – For using scientific vocabulary 
to describe how his plant has changed and 
grown. 
Celine – For being an excellent ‘Have a go 
Mo’ in all her learning. 

Y3 Blue Rosemary – For great effort and progress 
with her writing. 
Esther – For setting an excellent example 
with her effort and dedication to her 
learning. 

Y3 Red All of Year 3 Red - For their fantastic 
assembly about the Holy Spirit. 

Y4 Adam – For trying hard at swimming this 
half term. 
Peter – For being a great role model to the 
rest of the class.

Y5 James – For working on improving his 
coaching skills in Maths. 
Michelle – For her enthusiasm for learning 
in all areas. 

Y6 Zephyros – For really being a ‘Have a go Mo’ 
in Maths. 
Flavia – For consistently being fantastic all 
week. 

 

Golden Children this week are. 
 

Sonny Yr 1 and Jermaine Yr 3 Red 
 

 
St Andrew’s won House points this week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance	this	week

	 	 	
	

Reception 93%
Year	1 99%
Year	2 94%

Year	3	Blue 98%
Year	3	Red 95%
Year	4 100%
Year	5 93%
Year	6 97%

Total	Attendance 96%

 
Well done to Yr 4 who had the best 

attendance this week.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 
School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  Tel: 
0208 346 8826 Email: 
office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  
Fax: 0208 3460215 

Quality Second Hand Uniform Sale 
 

Thank you to the Friends for organising 
the quality second hand uniform sale. The 

sale raised £84.04.  


